
October is LGBTQ+ History Month. 
In recognition, Dr. Brian Dodge, 
director of the UArizona LGBTQ+ 
Institute and professor in the  
Mel & Enid Zuckerman College of 
Public Health, will be presenting 
on his federally funded research 
and advocacy at the national level.

IT’S NOT A PHASE
HEALTH CONCERNS AND INEQUITIES 

AMONG BISEXUAL INDIVIDUALS
(AND WHAT WE CAN DO ABOUT THEM)

Presented by the MEZCOPH Office of Diversity, Equity & Inclusion 
and the University of Arizona LGBTQ+ Institute

Tuesday

In-Person

Online

OCTOBER 24

DRACHMAN HALL

ZOOM

12:00 to 1:00pm

Room A116

https://arizona.zoom.
us/j/87652645479

https://arizona.zoom.us/j/87652645479

